Dear Sir/Madam ,| wish to express my personal concern to the current Senate enquiry on Intervention in NT aboriginal affairs . It has been evident in my view for years that
imposing social policies without deep,sustained consultation with indigenous people is always counterproductive,& causes hurt & offence. Yours respectfully David
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